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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: RSG focus groups; transformation leadership job opportunity; CPAF screening survey and COVID claim workshops.

RSG launches round of focus groups
The Review Steering Group (RSG) is developing options for how NHS Community Pharmacy representation and support could operate in the future and wants to hear your views on initial options.
Contractors, LPCs, PSNC Members and contractor trade body representatives are being invited to attend a series of focus groups and workshops at which they will help to further develop and evolve the potential options.
Contractors and LPC representatives are invited to sign up for one of a series of focus group events. Draft materials on options for future models of national and local representative and support organisations will be shared in advance, and the sessions will be a chance to hear more and to share views with RSG Members.
Feedback from all of these events and from other engagement being carried out by the RSG will be used to develop an updated set of options which will be the subject of further consultation in September.
There will be time for further reflection and feedback after the meetings, and contractors and LPC representatives will be invited to consult further in September, ahead of engagement with the entire sector.
The timings of the focus groups are based on feedback from contractors and LPCs. For contractors, we have offered evening meetings at a later start time, or an option to attend one of two 'Express Sessions' at lunchtime. For LPCs, we have offered a range of mostly daytime events for the LPC focus groups, with an option to attend an evening meeting.
Register for one of these focus groups


Transformation leadership job opportunity at PSNC
PSNC is searching for an experienced Programme Manager to help with transforming the future of NHS community pharmacy representation and support. This role will drive the programme of work identified by the RSG, prepare options for contractor consideration, and implement solutions to the issues identified in the Independent Review of Community Pharmacy Contractor Representation and Support.
The successful candidate will have a track record of project management, having taken transformation programmes from mobilisation through to implementation. They will have also managed complex projects with multiple stakeholders and will be recognised for their communication and delivery skills.
Find out more about this role

Important dates for contractors
CPAF screening deadline
Contractors are reminded that they have until midnight on Saturday 24th July 2021 to complete the Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire for each of their NHS pharmacies: 5,700 pharmacies have already done so.
Learn more about the CPAF screening process for 2021/22
COVID Cost Claims contractor workshops
PSNC will be holding two online workshops to help contractors claim for the extra costs they incurred due to the COVID-19 pandemic. These events are scheduled for tomorrow (Wednesday 14th July) and Monday 2nd August at 7.30pm.
Register for one of PSNC's workshops
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